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HIGHLIGHTS OF THE UA BOARD OF REGENTS' MEETING  April 2005

                     Re gents’ Recap   
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Fairbanks and Wasilla.

The board met April 13 and 14 in Bethel at 
the Kuskokwim Campus.

The board approved certifi cates in Medical 
Assisting; Safety, Health and Environmental 
Awareness; and Instrumentation Technol-
ogy—all at UAF. The board also approved a 

graduate certifi cate in Dietetic Internship at 
UAA.

UAF already offers an associate’s degree in 
Medical Assisting. The goal in creating the 
certifi cate program is to train students with 
necessary skills for a national exam within 



professionals who ensure safety on industrial job sites, 
rather then seek applicants for those jobs Outside.

The certifi cate in Instrumentation Technology is aimed 
at gearing up students for the entry level Instrumentation 
Society of America certifi cation exam. The program trains 
technicians who operate and maintain automated equip-
ment with instruments common in modern industries. Both 
the safety and instrumentation technology programs are 
part of the Process Technology Program at the Tanana Val-
ley Campus, under UAF.

Board members requested the UA administration report 
back at the June 2005 board meeting on the instrumenta-
tion technology and safety programs to ensure consistency 
with similar programs offered at UAA.

The Dietetic Internship program at UAA would allow stu-
dents to complete a national requirement qualifying them 
to take a registered dietician exam. The Alaska healthcare 
industry is faced with an increasing need for registered 
dieticians.  Students who have completed a baccalaureate 


